
 

 

Coronavirus COVID-19 INFO 
 

 

 

Dear visitors of the Grossglockner High Alpine Road, 

 

During your visit on the Grossglockner High Alpine Road or 

while walking in the area of the Hohe Tauern National Park, we 

urge you to note the following: 

 

- Wear a mask wherever the minimum distance of 1 m does 

not exist! 

 

- Keep 1 - 2 m away from people who do not live with you in 

the same household! 

 

- Choose a parking space in which there are no (few) people. 

 

- If possible, avoid other people. 

 

- Drive very carefully and defensively at this time. 

 

- Avoid sporting activities that pose an increased risk of 

injury. 

 

- Watch out for (slippery) snow fields or wet areas in the 

mountains. 

 

- Avoid any unnecessary rescue operations! 

 

Masks at cost are available for € 1.00 at the ticket window and 

in the shops. 

 

Enjoy the nature in the Hohe Tauern National Park, but be 

careful, considerate and keep your distance! 

 

The Management 

 
 


